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2013 – Notice to Shipping No 30 

MAISONNEUVE REGION  

MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION  

 

Work at the Upper and Lower Approach Walls at St-Lambert Lock 

Mariners are advised that work at the upper and lower approach walls at 
St-Lambert lock will be taking place between October 15 and November 22, 
2013.  There will be no personnel or equipment within 3 meters during the 
passing of a ship and all activity will cease during the passing of a ship with 
dangerous cargo. 

In the case where an abnormal situation is noted, mariners are asked to 
report it to Seaway Beauharnois, on VHF channel 14. 

 
 
Maisonneuve Region 
October 11, 2013 
 


